
My journey so far... 

I started my journey with Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foun-
dation Trust when I applied for the post of a Health Care Assistant as a Health 
and Social Care Apprentice.  

 

 

After the successfully passing and completing the recruitment processes and 
interview, I received a call from BSMHFT and was told I had the job at Arden-
leigh! I was very pleased!  

 

 

As I progress in to my Apprenticeship, I am really enjoying my role and time 
here at Ardenleigh. There is so much progression to be made in Mental Health 
and after my Apprenticeship is finished, I am thinking about pursuing a career 
in Nursing as I now feel this is the job for me.  

Healthcare Apprentice at Ardenleigh Georgina Anderson  


